SENATE SENAT

NORTHWEST
TERRITORIES

CANADA

I am pleased to congratulate

Ata Moeini and Neda Moeini

of Group of Gold Line on being named

“Persian Business of the Year 2016.”

PRINCE EDWARD
ISLAND

This award is a testament to your hard work
and dedication over the past 25 years.
I commend Group Gold Line for providing
high-quality telecommunication
solutions around the world.

Please accept my best wishes
for continued success.

Senator Victor Oh
October 28, 2016




